The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday, July 3, 2017 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting was City Clerk Sheila Herman and the following Council Members, Bob Tryon, Barb Matal and Thomas McElroy. 

Thomas made a motion to approve the June 5, 2017 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The Clerk presented city mail, water screening reports, and bills.  The letter for ordinance reminders was given to council for approval.  Bob motioned to approve the letter to send out to residents.  Barb 2nd, all in favor, motion carried. 

Old Business
City cleanup was a success.  Special thanks to the Rush County Highway Department, Golden Belt Telephone and the volunteers that helped make this happen.

New Business
No new business.

Bob made a motion to pay the bills.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, August 7, 2017 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There being no further business to discuss, Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Thomas seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:08 p.m.
                                                                                         
							
Approved this 7th day of August, 2017
                                                                                                                         Medesa Sander, Mayor
                                                                                                   Sheila Herman, City Clerk
                                                                                    


